
MEMO 

 

 

 

Date: August 28, 2020 

To: Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Parish Stewards, and Parish Finance Council 

Members, School Principals 

From: Glen Faulkner, Diocese Security Coordinator 

RE: California Office of Emergency Services grant opportunity for non-profit organizations 

 

The California Office of Emergency Services (Cal OES) received an award of $7,020,630 to 

fund security improvements for non-profit organizations from the Department of Homeland 

Security (DHS).  $5,670,460 will be available to organizations in the State’s Urban Areas 

Security Initiative (UASI) regions with the remaining amount ($1,350,170) allocated to counties 

that do not fall into a UASI.  For the purposes of the Sacramento Diocese, parishes and schools 

in Sacramento, Yolo, El Dorado, and Placer Counties are in a UASI while all others are not.   

This is one of two annual grants funded by DHS for non-profit security improvements.  The 

application process for these grants is exacting with grants moving forward through a 

competitive process only if they meet Cal OES and DHS requirements.    

To assist organizations interested in applying, Cal OES has scheduled four webinars to provide 

critical information.  The webinar dates are September 2, September 4, September 8, and 

September 10.  I have attached the Cal OES grant management memo outlining these webinars.   

Those interested in this grant should attend one of the webinars to determine if they want to 

pursue this opportunity.  If you have any questions or require assistance please call or email me. 

 

Glen Faulkner, Diocese Security Coordinator 

gfaulkner@scd.org 

(916) 747-6146   

 

mailto:gfaulkner@scd.org


 
GRANT MANAGEMENT MEMORANDUM 

GMM 2020-17 
 

Date: August 20, 2020 
 
To: California Governor’s Office of Emergency Services (Cal OES)  
 Fiscal Year (FY) 2020 Nonprofit Security Grant Program Subrecipients 
 
From: Cal OES Grants Management 
 
Subject: FY 2020 Nonprofit Security Grant Program (NSGP)  
                   Required Documents Webinars 

 
 
The California Governor’s Office of Emergency Services (Cal OES), Grants 
Management, is pleased to announce the FY 2020 NSGP Required Documents 
Webinars.  
 
Cal OES received the FY 2020 NSGP award from the U.S. Department of 
Homeland Security in the amount of $7,020,630. Of the $7,020,630, $5,670,460 is 
awarded to the NSGP-Urban Area, and $1,350,170 is awarded to the NSGP-
State. The FY 2020 NSGP Allocations are available on the Cal OES website. 
 
To ensure funds are spent pursuant to the intent of the grant, Cal OES will 
conduct webinars to relay programmatic requirements for the FY 2020 NSGP. 
The webinars will cover topics such as new requirements for FY 2020, how to 
avoid common mistakes, instruction on the required documents submission 
process, and procurement technical assistance. A representative from each 
nonprofit organization must attend this webinar. A lack of attendance may lead 
to an increased risk of noncompliance with grant requirements. 
 
We look forward to your participation at one of the upcoming webinars.  
Please RSVP to Nonprofit.Security.Grant@caloes.ca.gov 
 

Wednesday, September 2, 2020 
1:00 PM – 3:00 PM 
Click here and select audio 
Meeting ID: 138 386 471 
 

Friday, September 4, 2020 
9:00 AM – 11:00 AM 
Click here and select audio 
Meeting ID: 115 207 823 

Tuesday, September 8, 2020 
9:00 AM – 11:00 AM  
Click here and select audio 
Meeting ID: 648 065 078 

Thursday, September 10, 2020 
1:00 PM – 3:00 PM 
Click here and select audio 
Meeting ID: 147 906 694 

 

https://www.caloes.ca.gov/cal-oes-divisions/grants-management/homeland-security-prop-1b-grant-programs/infrastructure-protection-grants
https://bluejeans.com/138386471
https://bluejeans.com/115207823
https://bluejeans.com/648065078
https://www.bluejeans.com/147906694
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